
ST. JOSEPH'S COLLEGE, BENGALURU -560027 
(Affiliated to the Bengaluru City University) 

NOTICE 

ONE TIME LAST CHANCE 
(To be conducted in October 2025 and April 2026) 

As per the notification from Bengaluru City University, (No.: BCU/01/EXM/UG 1 to 
VIII/FN/2025-26 L034,  dated 23/04/2025), All non-NEP undergraduate students 
whose registration numbers begin with 18 or 19 are eligible to write backlog papers, if 
any, during the academic year 2025-2026. 

Eligible students must apply for supplementary examinations following the official 
notification issued by the Controller of Examinations, St Joseph’s College/University, 
on 1st September 2025. 

Important: 

· Applications must be submitted within the deadline specified in the official 
notification. 

· The notification and updates will be available only on the official website:​
https://www.sju.edu.in/examination/examinationnotices 

Students are advised to check the website regularly for further details and 
announcements. 

 

 
Dr.C.Mohanadas 

Controller of Examinations 
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